
Grand Knight’s Message 

Greetings from your Grand Knight Mike Gadacz 

We have a busy summer ahead.  Please volunteer for the upcoming events to help 

out.  Raffle books are available too.  Please make sure that you get your books to 

sell .  

Vivat Jesus 

Mike Gadacz, Grand Knight 
320-355-2975  

Council News 

• Raffle Tickets are available - please make sure to get your raffle tickets to sell. 

• Tootsie Roll Report: $643.53 was collected and will be sent to the KC State. 

• We will participate in the May Crowning of Mary during Mass at Sts. Peter & Paul. 

• Joe Fury provided information on available insurance options. 

• Our Council was asked to help with Bingo and a food stand during the Sts. Peter and 

Paul 150th anniversary event on October 2nd. 

Life Time members are welcome to make a free will donation to the council 

activity of their choice.   If anyone is interested in paying their membership dues 

and save the council postage costs please send your $30 to Doug Novak. 

Mail your check payable to: 
 Knights c/o Doug Novak, financial secretary  
 13944 105th Ave NE, Foley MN 56329. 

Council pot of gold: Joseph Thell  Council jackpot: Kevin Kelish 

 
 

Members are encouraged to pray for brother knights and families sick and in 

distress.  Individuals mentioned during the Good of the Order:  Randy Spiczka. 

Next Council Meeting 
 

Tuesday June 7th at 7:15  
Sts. Peter & Paul Church Basement 

All members are encouraged to attend 

Number: 414 Council Bulletin May 31, 2022 

Past bulletins can be viewed on the Tri-Parish website: 
sesjpp.org/knights-of-columbus 

If you are interested in receiving our newsletter by email let us 

know.  This will help us save the cost of postage and printing. 

immaculatemarycouncil@outlook.com  

Upcoming Events 

• Ditch Cleaning in June 

• Gilman Days - July 29th - July 31st 

• Family Picnic - August 14th 

• Sts. Peter and Paul 150th anniversary event - October 2nd 

Membership:  Brother Doug Novak reported that there are still members that are left 

to pay their dues.  Council members who have not paid their 2021 membership dues 

are encouraged to take care of them now. Review the benefits by remaining active in 

council membership. It is important to invite new men to join our organization.  

Chairman Reports 

Treasurer Report: Treasurer, Al Sobania reported council general fund balance is 

$12,547.03. 
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Please support our advertisers 

Interesting advertising?  Email us and we will contact you. 

immaculatemarycouncil@outlook.com  


